
 
Seymour Conservation Commission/Aquifer Protection Agency 

Thursday, October 01, 2009 
Regular Minutes  

Commission Members Present: Peter Jezierny, John Hatfield, Steve Kulas 
 Others Present: Larrry Secor, Nafis & Young. Members Absent: Al Cocchia, Ron 
Skurat 
 
The meeting was called to order by the chairman at 6:40 PM.  
Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  
 
Thule Inc. hosted a cleanup day coordinated with Mr. Skurat that was very successful. 
They sent out a press release that noted the Conservation Commissions efforts. Mr. Secor 
will put in the DEP’s annual report.  
 
The letter that was sent with questions raised by consultant about the potential chemicals 
that can be pumped into the leach field was reviewed and answered. The response 
included that safeguards are located and a lot of damage should be avoided if there are 
any potential leakages.  
 
A motion was made by Mr. Hatfield Sec. Mr. Kulas to accept the minutes of the 
September 02, 2009 meeting.  
Motion carries. (2-yes, 1-Abstain; Mr. Kulas)  
 
 
The next meeting will occur on November 5, 2009 at 6:30 P.M.  
 
A motion was made by Mr. Kulas Sec. Mr. Hatfield  to adjourn  
the meeting at 7:05 p.m.  
 
Motion carries with all in Favor.  
Respectfully submitted by: 
 
 
 Jay Hatfield 
Recording Secretary  


